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There will be a Universal Peace Federation (UPF) Forum and Peace Road event on the Irish Border on 
September 9th. All are welcome to join the programme. The forum, entitled 'Faith Perspectives on Brexit' 
will be in Carlingford. The Peace Road activities either hiking or cycling will centre on the historic area 
of the Battle of the Boyne. While discussing Brexit this day will also serve to highlight the importance of 
the reconciliation that has been already been achieved. This day has been organised by Ireland UPF with 
support of UK – UPF. Please see the link below for more details. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Robin Marsh Secretary General Universal Peace Federation (UPF) – UK 
 
Email: pa@ uk.upf,org Mobile: 07956210768 Web:www,uk.upf,org 
 
UPF is an NGO in Special Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations sway,com/fTlY2dGTeClE8N3E 
 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
Robin Marsh 
 
Secretary General 
Universal Peace Federation (UPF) – UK 
 


